
Firm selects June Employee of
the Month
Maribeth  Mills,  Paralegal,  is  Phillips
Murrah’s  Employee  of  the  Month  for
June  2017.

“I’ve always enjoyed the work I do, but it is like icing on a
cake to get a nod from your co-workers,” she said.

The Employee of the Month is selected anonymously by Phillips
Murrah staff on merits of teamwork and overall contributions
to the Firm.

“Maribeth’s  work  ethic  and  expertise  are  of  the  highest
caliber,” Director Clayton D. Ketter said. “She takes great
pride in her work and in expanding her legal knowledge and
skills.

“We are very lucky to have her as a member of the Phillips
Murrah team.”

Phillips Murrah has been recognized as an Oklahoma Top Work
Place by The Oklahoman/WorkplaceDynamics two years in a row.
Our Firm strives to recognize and reward our employees for
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excellence. Each Employee of the Month is chosen by a monthly
survey of peers.


